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Week (1) commencing 21 June 2021 

 
Covid Test Results - Important 
If you receive a positive test result out of normal school hours, please email us immediately at: covid@staidans.co.uk.  This email 
address should not be used for any purpose other than notifying us of a positive test result out of hours. 
 
Home Testing 
Thank you to those who are continuing to do their Covid tests at home. Remember to report your home test result each time: to  
St. Aidan’s at https://hometest.staidans.co.uk and to NHS Test and Trace at https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result. If you 
need to report a PCR test result, please use the covid@staidans.co.uk email address. Reporting can be done at any time, 
including out of hours and it is important that positive results especially are reported as soon as possible, and anyone who tests 
positive must start self-isolating immediately. 
Please also remember that negative home test results do NOT change the requirement to follow all other Covid control 
measures, including that no-one should be in school if they, or anyone in their household(s) or support bubble, have any of the 
coronavirus (Covid-19) symptoms, or if they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive. 
 
Covid Test Kits 
Please come to the Sixth Form Office to collect your Covid test kits. 
 
Year 12 Oxbridge Meeting  
On Tuesday 22 June at 12.40 in CGH there will be a meeting for anyone considering an application to either Oxford or 
Cambridge. The meeting will cover open days, wider academic opportunities and personal statements. Please observe social 
distancing as you enter the hall and do not move the chairs, which are suitably arranged for everyone's safety. See Dr Murray if 
you have any questions.  
 
Anthony Nolan Stem Cell Register 
Are you interested in saving a life? If you are, then joining the Anthony Nolan Stem Cell Register is the best opportunity to do 
so.  To find out more join Will Ackroyd on zoom where he will explain who Anthony Nolan was and what the charity does. Even if 
you don't want to join the register please come along and learn about the lifesaving work that the Anthony Nolan charity does. It 
will be held on Zoom on Friday 18 June at 6:00pm for around 30 minutes.  

• The meeting ID is 865 9790 0259 and the passcode is D0xe7g. 
For more information please see Will at school. 
 
Tutorial Periods 
Tutorials will recommence from Monday 21 June, for four weeks, attendance is compulsory. Tutorial periods will be held in the 
following rooms: 
12BP2 – BU2   12MH8 – BU2   12PT18 – BU1 
12AC3 – DL1   12AR11 – IT2   12JC20 – IT5 
12AC5 – IT5   12JM12 – BU1   12RI21 – BU2 
12AD6 – IT5   12SP15 – BU1 
 
St John Fisher Feast Day 
Period 1 lessons at SJF will start at 9.30am on Thursday 24 June, as it is St John Fisher Feast Day. 
 
Senate 
Thank you for voting in the Senate elections the turnout was over 64%. We hope to be able to announce the results during the 
week. 
 
Thank you for your engagement and positive attitude at the Post-18 Planning Day. It was nice to spend time with you away from 
the normal classroom environment. 
 
Take care and keep well. 
Thank you. 
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